
Project Description:  

My collaborators and I are conducting a study of pronghorn populations in the 

Oklahoma panhandle in Cimarron and Texas counties. Pronghorn populations have 

been declining in the region over the past decade, and our goal is to understand the 

factors contributing to this trend. Specifically, we are monitoring the movements and 

spatial ecology of pronghorns using GPS collars and radio telemetry. In addition, the 

team members from ECU are examining the potential impact of parasites on the 

survivorship of pronghorns, using both fecal and blood samples collected from the 

animals. The adult animals are captured using a helicopter and net gun in the winter, 

whereas fawns are captured by hand with nets in early summer. ECU students have 

participated in both events, helping with sample processing and fawn captures in the 

field and sample analyses in the laboratory. In the laboratory, fecal samples are 

examined using the McMaster egg counting method to quantify parasitic barber’s pole 

worm eggs. The blood serum samples are examined to detect the presence of epizootic 

hemorrhagic disease (EHD) virus.  
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